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Mark Gusek

The Lutheran Foundation for Long-Term Living
100 State St, Ste 106

Erie, Pennsylvania 16507-1454

Dear Mark et al,

Thank you so much for the grant of $15,000 from the Lutheran Foundation for Long-Term
Living. We are beyond grateful for this generous gift to fully fund our Music Therapy interns
as they go through training with Hudson Valley Hospice patients and staff.

For over 40 years, Hudson Valley Hospice has attended to the needs of our patients,
maintaining their dignity, enhancing their quality of life and supporting their loved ones. Right
now, we are caring for over 600 patients and their loved ones each and every day. Your gift is
making a significant difference, as we meet the ever increasing needs of the men, women
and children of Dutchess and Ulster Counties who are facing life limiting illnesses of
themselves or a loved one, providing charity care for the uninsured and underinsured,
covering the costs of nonformulary drugs, providing additional support to patients and their
families through our good will fund, staff training, music therapy visits and so much more.

Ourthanks to you, the Board of Directors, and everyone at the Lutheran Foundation for Long-
Term Living for being part of something extraordinary! Should you have any questions, or if |

can be of any assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.

With extreme gratitude,

Lisa K. Wilson
Executive Director
wilsonl@hvhospice.org
845.240.7609

Hudson Valley Hospice Foundation (TIN 14-1824200) is recognized as tax exempt under section 501(c)(03) of the
Internal Revenue Code. It should be noted that no goods or services were provided for your contribution.
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